
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 November 2021 11:22 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 213695 - Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application P213695/F by 'Leintwardine 
Group Parish Council' 

  

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment 

 
Comment:  

The members of Leintwardine Group Parish Council considered this 
application at their meeting on 4th November and agreed that the aesthetic 
aspect of the variation has improved the overall appearance. However, they 
are aware of objections from local residents about the prospect of overlooking 
and would ask that this is considered carefully before reaching a decision. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Leintwardine Group 
Last name: Parish Council 
 
Email: leintwardinegpc@gmail.com 

Postcode:  
Address:  

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_ap
plication_search/details?id=213695 

Form reference: 789582 

  

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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